July 20, 2012

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Via email boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

RE: Hydro One Networks Inc. 2013 Electricity Distribution Rate Application
Request for Observer Status
Board File No. EB-2012-0136

Dear Ms. Walli:

{ am writing to request Observer Status to the above mentioned proceeding.

B - - (orge consumer of electricity in the province of Ontaria. Qur interest in the proceedingis a
result of the proposal’s potential effect on our cost structure.

| trust that this letter will be sufficient for the Board to grant observer status to our organization. tf anything further is
necessary, please contact me to discuss.

Kind regards,

Lori Dems

Copies Hydro One Networks (regulatory@hydroone.com)

Mr. H.D Rogers, Rogers Partners, LLP (don.rogers@rogerspartners.com)






